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The Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago (MWRD) Board of Commissioners commends 
Governor J.B. Pritzker for his decisive action in declaring Cook County a disaster area resulting from massive storms 
that took place on July 2 and 3. 
This bold and necessary step demonstrates his commitment to the well-being and safety of the residents of Cook 
County and his ability to swiftly respond to crises. By recognizing the severity of the situation, Governor Pritzker has 
shown exceptional leadership in times of adversity.
Declaring Cook County a disaster area will provide much-needed resources and support to the affected communities. 
This designation opens up avenues for federal assistance, enabling access to additional funding, personnel, and exper-
tise to aid in disaster response and recovery efforts. This initiative will ensure a coordinated and effective response to 
the challenges faced by Cook County residents, businesses and churches.
We are confident that Cook County will receive the support and resources necessary to navigate this disaster and 
emerge stronger.
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Established in 1889, the Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago (MWRD) is an award-winning, special purpose 
government agency responsible for wastewater treatment and stormwater management in Cook County, Illinois. Learn more at mwrd.org.
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